## **Dear Parents:**

I would like to invite your children in 2<sup>nd</sup>-8<sup>th</sup> grade who have a love for singing to join the Grace Notes children's choir! They sing once a month at the 11:00 Mass. I gather them from PSR for a short practice prior to Mass. Please fill out the following information below if interested and return it to PSR or take a picture and email it to me at <a href="mailto:musicministry@stcparish.org">musicministry@stcparish.org</a>
Thanks so much!

Andrea Bakos St Cecilia Music Director

Parent's Name:

Child's Name and Age:

Email: